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I am a cabin owner in Funter Bay and support the petition that would take Funter Bay into the Xunaa Borough.
When looking for property to build a cabin on twenty four years ago I considered close into Juneau on the road
system. Since I didn’t have children that needed public schools and was not employed in Juneau I expanded my
search outside the area . By doing so I realized at the time I would not have the support of the road system, grid
electricity, schools and all the other amenities that are part of living in a community. By building in Funter Bay I
have not needed or requested assistance from Juneau that a resident of that city may expect since they are paying
taxes for that support. I feel that the only reason Juneau would want Funter Bay in their jurisdiction is to levy taxes
on the land owners. Juneau would not bring electrical power, build roads or schools, have trash collection services,
etc. I don’t want nor expect any of the mentioned services and therefore believe it’s in the best interest for Funter
Bay to be part of the Xunaa Borough. The life style of remote property owners is much more aligned with the
people of the Xunaa Borough than it would be with the Juneau Borough.

Thank you for your careful consideration in this matter.

Randall Gray
Funter Bay
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